
From: Dennis Eyre [mailto:deneyre@yahoo.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, 24 April 2012 4:49 PM 
To: Patrick Knight 
Cc: Warren Boyd 
Subject: (DWS Doc No 49806244) Marine Parade Project 
 
Hello Patrick, 
I would like to thank you and your team for meeting with Don, Paul and myself this 
morning to discuss the proposed traffic calming and increased parking in Marine 
Parade. It appears that your Officers are working towards providing the same 
positive outcomes for pedestrians and business owners as the Kingscliff Chamber 
Executive. 
Your concept drawings are exactly the in line with the ideas that were presented and 
accepted by over 50 business representatives at our February Breakfast Meeting. 
 
From my understanding of discussions this morning,  
1. Council already has finance available from Developer contributions to provide 
parking in Kingscliff, 
2. A majority of the work utilises the current roadway with modified markings on the 
current bitumen with minimal construction work. 
 
The Chamber Executive will fully support your efforts to convert these concepts into 
reality as a matter of urgency, hopefully before the arrival of the Summer visitors this 
year. 
 
As suggested this morning, I have attached the Presentation slides showing the 
images from Terrigal that we used for a comparison at our February meeting. 
 
Please let me know when we can be of further assistance. 
 
Regards, 
Dennis Eyre 
President 
Kingscliff & District Chamber of Commerce 
www.kingscliffchamber.com.au 
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